
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE 
 

NOTE OF VISITATION – 27 MARCH 2013 
 
 
Present: Councillors O’Neill, Rainey and Finn  

 
Attending: Pamela Clifford, Planning and Building Standards Manager 

 
Apologies: Provost Douglas McAllister and Councillors David McBride and 

John Mooney 
 
 
 

SITE VISIT 
 
A site visit was undertaken in connection with the undernoted planning application:-  
 
 
(a) Former Keil School, Helenslee Road, Dumbarton 
. 

 Planning application DC12/275 – Erection of residential development 
(amendment to DC06/295) comprising 24 residential units, consisting of 
2 blocks of flatted properties and associated works at Keil School, 
Helenslee Road, Dumbarton by Bett Homes. 
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